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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS
SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2017-18/No.19 Date- 08/12/17
To: All Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Inviting Participation for Read to Lead - Young Readers’ Conclave (2" Edition)

Dear Parents,

It gives us immense pleasure to announce that Redbricks School is once again organising the
“Read to Lead- Young Readers’ Conclave (2" Edition)” this year on16™ and 17" December
2017.

On 17" of December, we have planned a wide range of activities for children and adults including
expert workshops (pass and registration required), open for all sessions, bookstore, artscape, and
much more.

Please find enclosed the event booklet with the workshop schedule for your reference and passes
using which you can register your child/yourself for the expert workshops.

We are also happy to send you an additional booklet + 3 workshop registration passes, for sharing
with your friends/family members who wish to participate in the event.

You can register for the workshops for your child/yourself/others either by filling the online
registration form on the link- http://www.redbricks-school.org/readtolead/registration.html- or by
filling the hard copy form (enclosed here) and submitting it to the class teacher. Kindly submit the
form latest by 12" December 2017.

For more passes for your friends/family, kindly contact the school counselor on +91-9979500003.

The closing event of Read to Lead 2017 is a live performance by Neeraj Arya’s Kabir Cafe - a band
inspired by 15" century poet and saint Kabir. The performance is scheduled from 6 pm to 7.30 pm
on 17" December. Limited passes are available for the performance and entry is by invitation only.
We encourage you to attend the event with your child. You may also invite your friends/family
members for the performance.

For availing the Kabir cafe passes, you can collect the passes from Redbricks Satellite campus.
Entry for the performance will not be provided without passes, so please ensure to get your
child s/your passes as soon as possible.

Passes are limited and will be issued only upon request on first-come, first serve basis.

Thanking You.

With warm regards,

5. Chakrrd ‘
Mprs.Sharmistha ChakraboYty

The Principal
Redbricks EYC and Pre-school



